
1

Askin, Tim

From: Marcia Mikich <mamikich@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 3:00 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission
Subject: slight change in door from submitted plans
Attachments: Re-issued COA 06-29-2022 to extend completion date.docx (3).pdf; SIMPSON 37682 

DUTCH DOOR SPECS.pdf

Hello - attached is my COA for the porch addition to my property at 1810 N. Palmer St.  
 
When the plans were submitted and approved - it listed Simpson exterior door 37214 - Bunglalow Door - Dutch 
36 x84.  On the plans it showed a door with an arched window frame and 6 lites.  However Simpson door 37214 
- which has the arched frame, does not come in 6 lites - only 9 lites.  The 9 lites do not look appropriate for the 
rest of the house.  The windows are 6 lites. 
We would like to substitute the attached door - which is the same thing that was drawn on the plans - except 
there is no arched frame.  It is wood and will be stained per the guidelines you gave.  All of these doors have a 
12-16 week lead time so it will not be installed until later this summer.   
 
My question is - Can we substitute the straight window frame instead of the arch?   Please advise.  thanks 
 
Marcia Mikich 
1810 N. Palmer St. 
Milwaukee, WI  53212 
 
920-279-0280 
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